
 
 
Appointments Now Available for Pediatric COVID-19 Vaccinations at Kane Vax Hub in 
Batavia 

November 3, 2021 – The Kane County Health Department (KCHD) announces that 
appointments are now available for pediatric Pfizer-BioNTech COVID-19 vaccinations at the 
Kane Vax Hub in Batavia at KaneVax.org.  

Appointments begin Wednesday, November 10. More appointments will be added weekly. 

Children ages 5 through 11 years of age are eligible for the vaccinations. 

Pfizer-BioNTech is given as a 2-dose set, with the second dose given 3 weeks after the first dose. 

The Kane Vax Hub at 501 N. Randall Street in Batavia is open Wednesdays from 1 p.m. to 5 
p.m. and Saturdays from 9 a.m. to noon.  

Individuals that are 5 to 17 years of age can only receive the Pfizer vaccine and must have a 
parent or guardian's signature on the Pfizer consent form. Pfizer-BioNTech consent forms are 
available to download from KaneVax.org and KaneHealth.com.  

Parents are encouraged to consult with their pediatrician. 

For additional information and current updates about COVID-19, visit the KCHD website at 
KaneHealth.com or call the health department at 630-208-3801 and select the COVID line. 
 
### 


